
 

COVID-19 UPDATE NO. 18 
Sunday, 8 November 2020 

 

Dear Members, 

 

The Management received several emails from members of the Club 

about the COVID-19 tests being carried out on our staff, caddies and 

contract workers.  The Management consulted our resource person, Dr 

Mohd Fadzil Man (M0914-0), to help with an explanation and clarification. 

 

Kindly click this link below to read his full explanation and reaction. 

 

LETTER FROM DR MOHD FADZIL MAN (M0914-0) 

 

The Management 
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https://www.thersgc.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/Letter-from-Dr-Fadzil-dated-8-November-2020.pdf
http://apps2.xendsys.com/index.php/campaigns/gj927bf4b9254/track-url/sg924dlen973a/274721e65d85d91be3cd17ec14951ca5250e8da1
http://www.rsgc.com.my 

